
For Action 

Interim Report from the TTC’s External Advisor on Diversity 
and Inclusion, Arleen Huggins 

Date:    December 15, 2020 
To:   TTC Board 
From:   Chief Executive Officer 

Summary 

The purpose of this report is to advise the TTC Board that the Chief Executive Officer 
will be transmitting a report entitled: “Interim Report from the TTC’s External Advisor on 
Diversity and Inclusion, Arleen Huggins” for the Board’s consideration on December 15, 
2020.  

Signature 

Richard J. Leary  
Chief Executive Officer 
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